

SKI PORTILLO

THE SPIRIT OF THE ANDES

Dear Portillo Friends,

It continues to snow at Portillo. Snow totals from this storm have reached 503 cms / 198 inches , and the forecast continues to call for more snow through the week. Due to these weather conditions, we are forced to postpone the opening date to Saturday, June 29 when we hope the storm clears. We appreciate you understanding during this unprecedented situation.

Guests with reservations before the opening date will be contacted by our reservations team to rebook or receive a refund.

If you have any questions, our communication channels are open and available. We invite you to also stay informed through our website and social media channels or email reservations@skiportillo.com or 1 800 829 5325

These storms have created an incredible conditions for the season and we look forward to welcoming guests soon.

Best regards,

Miguel Purcell

General Manager

